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Dear Ms. Roth, 
 
After careful consideration, Public Consulting Group, Inc. (PCG) has decided to discontinue the 
Alaska GoalView system beginning July 1, 2021. 
 
As a customer of PCG, we want to assure you that we will continue to fully support you in your 
use of GoalView through the upcoming 2020-2021 school year.  During this upcoming school 
year, you can expect that there will be no changes in system availability, system operability, and 
PCG’s support of all current features and functions.  PCG will work diligently to assure the 
GoalView system continues to support our clients. 
 
Your current contract auto-renews and currently continues through June 30, 2021, which should 
allow you sufficient time to consider options to replace GoalView and transition before the 2021-
2022 school year. If you would like to move away from GoalView prior to that date, we will agree 
to execute an amendment to your current contract to provide for an earlier expiration date, so 
long that you provide 90 days’ advance notice.  In addition, we will adjust your invoice to reflect 
such a pro-rated timeframe. We understand that the State of Alaska is looking to streamline data 
collection related to special education, and so to better support the districts, if you choose to 
leave GoalView earlier and we receive your 90 days’ advance notice prior to August 31, 2020, we 
will not invoice you at all for the 2020-2021 school year. 
 
If we do not hear from you, please consider this notice from PCG per Section 2.2 of non-renewal 
of this Agreement such that it will expire on June 30, 2021.  
 
PCG would note that the data managed within the GoalView product belongs to our clients.  
Therefore, upon request, within 30 days of the end of your contract (whether that be June 30, 
2021 or an amended expiration date as described above), PCG will provide you a data file 
containing the following data for active students in GoalView: Student ID, Most recent IEP Begin 
Date, Most recent IEP End Date, Most recent Eligibility Date, and Disability(s) from the most 
recent eligibility. In addition, you will be provided with the PDF files generated in GoalView, using 
our standard naming convention along with a manifest file for the documents. If you do not wish 
to receive your data, PCG will securely delete and purge the data from our system within 30 days 
of July 1, 2021. 
 
We appreciate and value your partnership over the years. Please contact me should you have 
additional questions. 
 
Tim Gillespie 
tgillespie@pcgus.com 
 


